
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 5/19/2014 12:50:01 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: FYI Comr Florio's remark on new adopted OIR on Natural Gas and Electric 

Safety Citation Program 

Thank you! So glad this finally opened. Going to be a hard one though 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 3:28 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: FYI Comr Florio's remark on new adopted OIR on Natural Gas and Electric Safety Citation 
Program 

Liza 

We transcribed Commissioner Florio's remarks from the dais today as he voted to approve the 
OIR. Since you were not at the meeting, I thought it might be helpful for you to have as 
background. 
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And welcome back! 

Laura 

PG&Ebs committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , ... , 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 
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